Dike, Darlene

From: Nazreen A. Subhan I

Sent: 19 April 2015 20:26
To: Planning

Subject: 2015/1417/P
Importance: High

Dear Raymond Yeung,

Re: 2015/1417/P
32-34 Goodge Street, London, WIT 2QJ

1 am writing to oppose the above planning application, especially, on the grounds of:
~ design and layout

~ external appearance and materials

~ noise nuisance

Goodge Street does not have one single terrance at the front of the house; this is unacceptable from a town scape point of
view. This is a conservation area with no other such development here. I believe that the building concerned and all the
houses in Goodge Street are listed as positive contributors to the area; this planning application does not fit with this.

The 1ssue of amenity: the increase of noise and nuisance in one of the most densely residential areas in the West End with
bedrooms normally at the front of the houses and children also being brought up here is unacceptable.

In this arca we have now had decades of unwanted noisc and “development’. This planning application makes no positive
contribution in any way to the area and bring no benefits whatsoever. As an immediate neighbour this would be another
blight on the quality of my life in the area. I am sure that you are aware that WHO list unwanted noise as a killer. I am
99.9% sure that the continuous stress caused by unwanted non-stop development all around my home is a direct contributor
to dangerous levels of stress and long-term health conditions. In addition, yet again, this continuous erosion of my
environment in so many ways may be in breach of my basic human rights, m particular, the right to the peaceful enjoyment
of my property.

T urge vou and the council to reject the application in full.

Yours sincerely,

Ms N. A. Subhan
Flat 2,

30 Goodge Street
London

WIT 2QH






